
31January 2021 

Inspectors of East Anglia Two 

 

Dear East Anglia Two Inspectors 

I write as a resident of , my property being approximately 50m from the 
Golf Club of which I am a member. 

The suggestion which has now surfaced that during the construction phase up to 300 lorries a 
day will enter Aldeburgh  on  is a matter of extreme concern. The 
crossing from the Golf Club to the River Course is already in regular use. The proposal   
would lead to the present incoming and outgoing traffic, Golf Club ground maintenance staff 
with machines, golfers with their equipment and up to 300 lorries all competing for use of 
one small section of the road. The potential for accidents, damage and personal injuries is 
immense. 

For the residents of  the potential for noise, vibration, fumes and 
congestion in the roundabout area will adversely affect life in their properties. 

Aldeburgh was not built to accommodate heavy traffic on the scale proposed nor as a 
thoroughfare to places outside the town. 

I am firmly of the opinion that the proposals should not be permitted to proceed. 

Yours faithfully 

 

R Anthony Bailey 




